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• District 6 is meeting face to face and enjoying the fellowship of Al-Anon while taking 
care of our business affairs.   

• We have recently updated our District 6 service job descriptions and have this posted on 
our website along with our reimbursement form and the new service manuals well as 
other website conveniences.   

• We are continuing a study of the Concepts at each District meeting led by Diane C and 
have just finished Concept 9.   

• We had a presentation for Red light/Green light for our Assembly.  

• On April 30 we had a workshop, “2022 Day of Empowerment”, with 77 in attendance.  It 
was a wonderful event, our first since Covid, with AA and Al-Anon speakers, workshops, 
and raffles.  

• A Gratitude Luncheon is planned for October 1. 

• We have graciously had volunteers step up for all five of the Convention workshops 
assigned to D6. 

• We have filled our Public Outreach position and still have an opening for Spanish 
Liaison. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Gwen S., DISL 
Pat E., DR 

 
 

 

 


